Minutes of the County Commissioners Special meeting held on February 18, 2022

The Board of the Grady County Commissioners met on this day for an Special meeting with the
following board members: Ralph Beard, Kirk Painter, and Mike Walker,

The meeting was called to order and roll call: Ralph Beard, Kirk Painter, and Mike Walker.

Commissioner Beard told the Board that the final cost of the building Is $639,544.22, and this
amount did not include the $10,000.00 in earnest money the County had already paid. He stated that
there will be repairs to the Air Conditioners and the utilities would be changed over to Grady County.
The rental payments that have already been paid to the former owners will be prorated to the County.
Charles Sifers stated that he wouild get to work on the rental agreements for all the tenants.

Ralph Beard made a motion 1o take action for the payment of purchasing the Heaith
Department building. It was seconded by Kirk Painter. AYE: Ralph Beard, Kirk Painter, and Mike Walker.

Ralph Beard made a motion to adjourn. It was seconded by Kirk Painter. AYE: Ralph Beard, Kirk
Painter, and Mike Walker.

Meeting Adjourned.

assed and approved on Tuesday, February 22, 2022.
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